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Education/Training /Work Provider Access Statement and the “Baker Clause”:

The Clifton Centre welcomes visits and offers of advice from industry professionals and training providers. We are keen to offer students work
placement visits or placements - we would welcome your support!

This statement sets out the school’s arrangements for managing the access of providers to pupils at the school for the purpose of giving them information
about the provider’s education or training offer.

This complies with the school’s legal obligations under Section 42B of the Education Act 1997. This is sometimes known as “The Baker Clause”

Pupil entitlement: All pupils in years 10-11 are entitled:

¢ to find out about technical education qualifications and apprenticeships opportunities, as part of a careers programme which provides information on the
full range of education and training options available at each transition point;

¢ to hear from a range of local providers about the opportunities they offer, including technical education and apprenticeships
¢ to understand how to make applications for the full range of academic and technical courses.

Any contact from potential providers should initially be directed to Jon Hill L.hill@salford.gov.uk /01619211300, if you wish to discuss how you may be able
to support our young people, for example to arrange a suitable time for a school visit, virtual meeting, or to arrange for students or staff to visit your
premises.

We would also be able to discuss any requirements you may have if visiting us and facilities we may be able to provide; all visits, placements or meetings
are done on a bespoke basis and will always be done to meet the needs of individual pupils. All work placements will need to be assessed before
commencement by Clifton Staff. A copy of our form for potential work placements is available on request.
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